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   MEETINGS CALENDAR 

City Commission: 

September 14th, 28th ........ 7:00pm 

 

Code Enforcement Board: 

(Next meeting, October) 

 

Planning, Zoning & Appeals Board:   

September 15th ................. 7:00pm 

 

 

 

City meetings are now 

held at 201 West Moody 

Boulevard on the corner 

of South Forsyth in the 

new Commission meeting 

facility. 

       

 

 

 City Commission 

 Mayor: 

 Catherine D. Robinson 

 Vice Mayor: 

 John R. Rogers 

 Commissioners: 

 Elbert Tucker 

 Bill Baxley 

 Bonita Robinson 

 City Manager: 

 Larry Williams 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 

 

 

 

 

September 7: City Offices will be 

closed in observation of Labor Day. 

REMINDERS: 

HURRICANE PREPAREDNESS 

Brochures available in the City 

Hall Lobby, Police Department and 

Fire Department. 

Solid Waste: 

September: No interruptions  

    09/07 Labor Day 

October: No interruptions 

November: No interruptions 

   11/11 Veteran’s Day 

   11/26-11/27 Thanksgiving 

Utility Billing: 

The City of Bunnell Municipal 

Complex is open 7:30am-4:30pm 

Monday-Friday.  

For your safety please do not sub-

mit cash payments for your water 

bill when leaving it in the drop box.   

United Way Campaign: 

The annual City of Bunnell Em-

ployee United Way Campaign will 

run from October 1st through Octo-

ber 21st.  Check back next month 

to see how you can participate in 

the fun and help employees raise 

funds for United Way of Volusia-

Flagler Counties. 

Building Department: 

Office hours for the City of Bun-

nell’s Building Official, Dennis 

Fischer, are Wednesday from 

9:30am to 12:00pm. Building in-

spections are completed on 

Wednesday unless other arrange-

ments are made directly through 

the Building Official. 

DEPARTMENT NEWS: 

Community Development: 

All Business Tax Receipts (BTRs) 

expire September 30, 2015.  BTR 

renewal season began in July.  In 

accordance with an Interlocal 

Agreement, the City of Bunnell 

currently partners with the Flagler 

County Tax Collectors Office for 

all Local Business Tax Receipt re-

newals. Each business with a valid 

BTR should have received a renew-

al notice either by e-mail or a post-

card from the Flagler County Tax 

Collectors Office in July.  You can 

renew online at flaglertax.com or 

go to the Tax Collector offices to 

pay in person.  You will renew 

your Bunnell and Flagler County 

BTRs at the same time.  If you 

have additional questions, please 

call the Community Development 

office at 437-7516.  



Please Support our  

New Businesses: 

Atlantic Elevator Services 

3000 E Moody Blvd, Unit 2A 

Bunnell Pizza Company LLC 

1404 County Rd 305 

Home Helpers 

4750 E Moody Blvd, Unit 206 

LC Hair Designs LLC 

4601 E Moody Blvd, Unit D10 

Mivina Inc 

2710 E Moody Blvd, Unit A 

The Salvation Army 

703 E Moody Blvd, Unit 3 

Unwined Inc 

105 N Bay St 

US Glass Corp 

2323 N State St, Unit 75 

E-Pay and E-Billing 

You Wanted it, We’re Getting it 

done for you. 

 One of the most common 

complaints Utility Departments re-

ceive  has to do with the inability to 

make utility payments online.  Well 

that is about to change.  The City of 

Bunnell is very excited to announce 

the roll out of Online Bill Pay.  Be-

ginning October 1, 2015 Bunnell 

Utility customers will be able to 

sign into the City’s website, create 

a profile, and manage their utility 

account.  Customers do not even 

have to contact the Utility/Finance 

Department to create a profile and 

enroll in the system.  All you, the 

customer, needs to link a profile to 

a utility account is 1. Insert  the 

utility account number and 2. Insert 

the last amount billed.  Once the 

profile is created follow the 

prompts and you will be able to 

make a payment, look at the trans-

action history, view charts of con-

sumption, and save your individual 

credit card number for future pay-

ments.   

 We will also be implement-

ing E-Billing.  Once customers 

have their Bill Pay profile, you will 

be able to elect to receive your utili-

ty billing via email instead of 

through the Postal Service.  This 

will make it fast and convenient for 

everyone.   

 For more information, visit 

our website at www.bunnellicty.us/. 

 

The Beginning of the Final Stages 

of the New Ion Exchange Water 

Treatment Plant 

 

 Some final additions are 

happening now at the new City of 

Bunnell Ion Exchange Water Treat-

ment Plant.  A SCADA System is 

being installed which is the Super-

visory Control And Data Acquisi-

tion,  a computer-based control sys-

tem which will automate some of 

the control process such that plant 

operators can focus on other tasks 

and will 

signifi-

cantly 

reduce 

operating 

costs 

while 

improv-

ing system performance and relia-

bility. 

 There are two resins in our 

new system which were loaded.  

The first resin is a dissolved organ-

ic carbon 

(doc) re-

moval 

resin.  

Docs are 

a disin-

fection-

by-

product pre cursor so by removing 

them it greatly reduces the chance 

for DBP’S, which will keep us un-

der EPA guidelines.   

 The first shipment of Indus-

trial Solar Salt necessary for the 

operation of the water treatment 

process 

was 

also 

re-

ceived 

from 

Morton 

Salt, 

Inc. The salt is used to recharge or 

regenerate the two resins.  The salt 

will replace the doc and hardness 

ions on the resin. 

 The second resin was load-

ed as well. The second resin is a 

softening resin that will make the 

water softer and more aesthetically 

pleasing for our customers. 

 Many other enhancements 

are happen-

ing outside 

the new wa-

ter treatment 

plant too. 

The new 

River Rock 

was installed for aesthetic appeal.  

  We are looking forward to 

the completion date and this new 

facility for the Bunnell community. 

 

WATCH FOR THE GRAND 

OPENING ANNOUNCEMENT 

http://www.bunnellicty.us/features.aspx

